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From: Cynthia Duncan <duncan@aisc.org>

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 5:05 PM

To: Michelle Maas-Deane <mdeane@ansi.org>

Cc: Eric Bolin <bolin@aisc.org>

Subject: RE: ANSI OMF - For your information - Proposed Revision to the ANSI Essential Requirements -
Available for Public Comment

Good afternoon Michelle,

AISC has one comment to submit in response to the proposed procedural revision announced in the
December 6, 2019, Standards Action, as follows.

In Section 2.5: Please clarify the underlined/ highlighted statement: “Reasonable timely
notification of standard activity, including formation of a consensus body....”.

Please clarify whether this is intended only for formation of a brand new consensus body only,
or every time we reappoint the committee roster, which is every two years for AISC?

Thank you,

Cynthia J. Duncan

Director of Engineering
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